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UH HOSTS BOOK SYMPOSIUM ON 
‘SMELTERTOWN’ 

 

OCTOBER 28, 2010 
New Book by History Professor Monica Perales Unearths Forgotten History of Mexican Americans 

The University of Houston Department of History hosts a book symposium “Smeltertown: Making and 
Remembering a Southwest Border Community,” by UH professor of history Monica Perales. Two 
eminent scholars on Mexican American history, Vicki Ruiz, dean of humanities and professor of history at 
the University of California, Irvine and Ernesto Chavez, associate professor of history at the University of 
Texas, El Paso, will discuss the significance of book.  

WHEN: 4 – 5:30 p.m., Thurs., Oct. 28 Free and open to the public. For questions or further information, 
call Kairn Klieman at (713) 743-3106 or kklieman@uh.edu  

WHERE: The Honors College Commons, M.D. Anderson Library, 2nd Floor Public parking is available in 
the UH Welcome Center Garage Entrance 1 off Calhoun Road 
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